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Matthew Whitley 
EMS Director 
Spanish Peaks Regional Health Center 
23500 U.S. Hwy. 160 
Walsenburg, CO 81089 
 
July 23, 2024 
 
RE: SPHRC Ambulance Authorization to Operate 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that the Spanish Peaks Regional Health 
Center Ambulance, State License #207, is authorized to operate in Huerfano County 
until July 31, 2026. 
 
Authorization was granted pursuant to County Resolution 24-32 by the Board of 
County Commissioners on July 23, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Carl Young, Huerfano County Administrator, 
at 719.738.3000 x110 or administrator@huerfano.us, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Arica Andreatta 
Chair, Board of County Commissioners 
 
 
 

Erica Vigil 
County Clerk and Recorder 

 



June 21, 2024

Spanish Peaks Regional Health Center
23500 US Highway 160
Walsenburg, CO 81089

RE: Colorado Ground Ambulance License #207

Dear Service Administrator,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that Spanish Peaks Regional Health Center is licensed by the
Colorado Department of Public Health and the Environment (department) pursuant to C.R.S. § 25‐3.5‐314
as a ground ambulance service, valid from 07/01/2024 to 07/01/2026.

Please inform us of any changes such as addition of ground ambulance vehicles, or any circumstances
affecting your status as soon as they become available. Additionally, reference 6 CCR 1015‐3 Chapter Four ‐
Rules Pertaining to Licensure of Ground Ambulance Services, Section 9.1, for all events that require
mandatory reporting to the department.

Pursuant to 6 CCR 1015‐3, Chapter Four, Section 16, licensed ground ambulance services are required to
obtain authorization to operate from each county or city‐and‐county in which the service operates on a
regular basis as defined in the rules and which require authorization to operate within the county or city‐
and‐county. This letter, along with the attached license certificate and vehicle permit documents, serve as
an application that can be submitted to each county or city‐and‐county for the purposes of obtaining
authorization to operate.

Congratulations on meeting the standards that have been established for ground ambulance services that
serve Colorado visitors and citizens. For questions, contact Joel Kingsbury‐Roth, Ground Ambulance
Licensing Specialist, at cdphe_groundambulance@state.co.us or 720‐467‐7328.

Sincerely,

Elaine McManis
Division Director
Health Facilities and Emergency Medical Services Division
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